October 24, 2013

Federal Communications Commission
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

COVER LETTER

Re: Mala GeoScience AB, application for Ground Penetrating

Radar FCC ID: QLA450MHzHDR

Dear Sirs,

While reviewing this application you may find that the external photos shown in the test report is different from

the external photos presented separately.

The reason for this change was a late marketing decision in which we decided to change the top lid from
black/blue rotational molded polyethylene plastics to white/grey vacuum molded ABS plastic. Both these
material are electrically neutral and no changes have been made to internal designs such as shields, electronics,

cabling etc.

Begst regards

ernth Johansson
Head R&D
Mala GeoScience
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